Dale Hexom & Board of Public Works

The Grandview-Emerson Neighborhood Association, in an effort to improve bicycle parking in the neighborhood, approached VSC Corporation, owner of the business properties at 1904-1918 Campbell Rd. As a result of discussions, VSC Corporation has agreed to install and maintain 2 identical bicycle racks, in the shown locations (see pictures), following City standards.

The style/model, size, position and clearances around the bicycle racks are shown here. Both concrete pad locations are identical in size and it is our understanding that both were originally designed for a bicycle rack during the streetscaping project that was completed in past years at this location. Your assistance and consideration for this project is appreciated. I am available to attend Monday's BPW meeting if possible.

Additional information about the rack and installation hardware:

Heavy-Duty Challenger Wave Bike Racks | 5 Loops 7 Bikes

http://www.belson.com/Dimensions.aspx?M=H36-7-G-SF

Mouting hardware (concrete 1/2" drop-in anchors with 2" removable bolt) for installing in the concrete in both locations (6 bolts/rack for 12 total bolts).

http://www.belson.com/Gallery.aspx?M=DA1220-6-Z

Pictures of locations were too large to include in this email so I will be sending them separately in two emails.

Thank you,

Jacob Sciammas

&

Karen Dahl, Property Manager

VSC Corporation

608-788-7555